A6 FRIHNE

IRIR B 2003-04 FERHIA 210 " B EREMER)
Bl L - RTEBRIRALIREIE « ZENEREREH - X
I T "RRIKERE . BERE REHZRERTE
At - FHMEEEEE 2600 - RENRT - B T E2E
BRIEE) - fiD " REEE. « "BARN\WMKEEL T2
BERED. - "RYVEREEHEE. « "RRRMEE,
TERREND . « TERI\EE. - "OWERMEEL - TF
AR, « "EIRGEENR . - "EREUH. - "ROR
B, « "BRAMEE. %F - MBEEREREENMERA
g o

HMREME - ARELLSEFTIARERXINET - EBRINR "R RIEIE . ERE S - S2RES
HNERKREDEREDEE - RERMRISELENBEREAZIK - ZIZZKRIM PRI TEREEE
N o BFESBRENTE7) - ARBFOMF - HKERNEE - REER - HEEHERER - HMBHIT:HEE
REZHEEBOX AZEERERNERGERRTINNEE - thM—EAREINRIZE - RTRTHME
BEMENERY - EERTHIRHSZE | REMAENGCE - 28 "BRNRT . BURE - mMEREEE |

SWES "EEEREREREE L HIE - BERMLENE - REHBEBEINMKR R MEE
RERN—XE7] - 15 "EREEEN ., HhE—EA !

AR —HERETEBRA — BRI !

Pentecostal Yu Leung Fat Primary School

Starting from the school year 2003-04, our School joined the “Hong Kong Healthy Schools Award
Scheme” organized by the Centre for Health Education and Health Promotion, Faculty of Medicine of the
Chinese University of Hong Kong. We understand that in order to promote health and to create a healthy
living environment for our youngsters, we need to raise the health awareness of parents, teachers and
students. Accordingly, with the needs of our parents, teachers and students in mind, we set up the
“Healthy School Committee” for planning different kinds of activities and health programs in school,
including “Foot and Back Caring”, “Eight Cups of Water a Day Scheme”, “Having Breakfast Campaign”,
“Food and Nutrition Seminar”, “lliness Prevention Talks”, “Healthy Teachers”, “Healthy Cooks, Junior”,
“Colorful and Bright Fruits and Vegetables Project”, “Thousand People Morning Exercise”, “Dynamic
Gymnasium”, “Healthy Fun-Fair Day”, “Women Check-up” and “Healthy Ambassador Scheme”.

Through various activities, all parents, teachers and students of our School learned and recognized
the importance of a healthy life, and are now committed to establishing a “healthy lifestyle”. We are glad
to express our special thanks to the “Parents and Teachers Association” of our School for their active and
voluntary participation. We are able to carry out various health programs and extend them to the homes
of our students. Dear parents, you are really our best partners. We would also like to thank the staff of the
Centre for Health Education and Health Promotion, Faculty of Medicine of the Chinese University of Hong
Kong. On account of your work and contribution, the “health seed” grows in our School, and it does have
fruitful results!

We are glad to announce that our School was presented an award by the Centre for Health
Education and Health Promotion in the vear 2004-05. \We take it as recognition of all the efforts made
jointly by our parents, teachers and students, and we promise to continue the efforts in promoting health
and creating a healthy living environment for our next generation.

Let us join hands and make Hong Kong a healthy city to live in!






